
16.07.21 

 

Headteacher message 

We have almost come to the end of the academic 

year.  This has been a year of many challenges and 

a true test of our grit and resilience.  As a school 

community we have done incredibly well. 

 

Please check you child’s class dojo for a letter      

regarding Covid restrictions. We are maintaining 

the protective measures we have in place to       

ensure that we are all able to have a positive start 

to the summer holiday  without having to self     

isolate.    

Please continue to support our efforts. 

Dates for diary 

 

 

Thursday 22nd July     

 Last day of term— 

     School closes at 2pm       

Wedesday1st September 

school closed INSET day 

Thursday 2nd September 

school reopens for children                                      

New classes 

 

Your child has met with their new class teacher 

including new staff : Mr Wallace (Yr4), Mr      

Sutcliffe (yr2), Miss Francis (Yr 3) and Miss 

Awad (Yr1) .There were lots of smiles and     

excitement about the coming year. 

  

 

 

 

During the last year, Covid-19 has impacted        

everyone in many different ways and has given us 

pause for thought. As a result, the way we have 

looked at our own lives and what is important to 

us has changed resulting in  life changing decisions 

being made.  In light of this, we will be saying   

farewell to some well loved and respected       

members of our team.   

The following staff will be leaving us at the end of 

this year: Mrs Hindle, Miss Khan, Mrs Thomas, 

Miss Millar,  Mrs Richards, Ms Patterson, Mr Ryan, 

Miss Diez, Mr Srilangarajah and Mr Berry. I would 

like to take this opportunity to thank each and 

every one of them for their commitment and     

dedication to this school. You have all touched so 

many children's lives and I hope that your next 

chapter will bring you all great joy and success. 

 

Attendance Stars! 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done to the following classes for 
their attendance last week. 

Water Lily—99.2% 

Rose - 98.2% 

Whole School 

93.4% 
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RECEPTION 
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Year 5 

 

 

This week year 5 took part in the whole school sports week. They really enjoyed playing 
American football; running the daily mile and learning new dance moves. Children also got to 
learn what it is to be a good sports person, through team building games such as the leaky 
pipe activity, where some of them had to get really wet, before learning how to work as a 
team. We rounded of the week with a fun day, where children were able to enjoy time on 
the inflatable equipment. A fantastic week was had by all. Thank you to Mrs Pearce for a 
wonderful week.  

 

 

 

 


